
Consultation among Ambassador Yanagi and Mr. Al-Jazi, Head of the Provincial 

Council of Ma'an Governorate and its Members of the Council 

 

On 21 August 2019, Ambassador Hidenao Yanagi received Head of the 

Provincial Council of Ma'an Governorate, Mr. Abdul Kareem Al-Jazi and its six 

members of the Council, and conducted an exchange of ideas. Ambassador Yanagi 

briefed the Council members on Japanese assistance to Jordan and Palestine including 

Japan’s support to the Ma’an Governorate, noting that Japan will continue to support 

Jordan based on its mutual cooperation. 

 

Mr. Al Jazi, Head of the Provincial Council of Ma'an Governorate and its 

members of the Council repeatedly expressed their appreciations for the Japan’s 

support to a various field, outlining a severe economic situation and the needs of 

support in Ma’an Governorate and conveying an expectation for a further support from 

Japan. 

 

The consultation was attended by six members of the Provincial Council of 

Ma'an Governorate, namely Mr. Mahmoud Jamil Abu Amira, Mr. Wasfi Raja Salah, Mr. 

Abdul Salam Al-Khatib, Mr. Abdul Rahim Sayel Abu Darwish, Ms. Aida Abdul Jalil Al 

Khattab and Mr. Mohammed Saleh Abu Karaki. 

 

 

 


